
 

 

Friday 2nd May 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

In a couple of weeks, children in Year 1 will be holding their class assembly.  Each class in Year 1 

have been learning about the Victorian Era in History and will be performing a Victorian assembly.   

We have been busy rehearsing our assembly in class and please can you ensure you practise 

these lines with your child, at home to build their confidence.  

Assembly times in our KS2 Hall – please arrive at the KS2 Hall doors: 

1 Monet: Monday 19th May 2:45 start 

1 Hepworth: Wednesday 21st May 2:45 start 

1 Kahlo: Thursday 22nd May 2:45 start 

Costumes:  

Children will be getting changed at school before the performance.  Children will be wearing their 

grey trousers or skirt and a white t-shirt.  If you have any other ‘Victorian Era’ items you would 

like your child to perform with on, please pack these with your child on their assembly day (vest, 

bonnet or apron).  We will be putting charcoal on the children’s faces to make them look dirty. 

Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you wish for your child to not have the charcoal on 

their face.  

After the assembly, parents/carers are to meet their child at their classroom door to pick them up 

as normal. 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you all. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Parsons & the Year 1 Team 

 

 


